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Schools Supplies for Wallace Elementary

Wallace Elementary has established a “School Supply Closet” in memory of

former teacher Andrea Casteen.

The school has requested that instead of buy for an individual student that we
purchase items for the closet. This way if a student has a need the teacher can go

to the closet and pull what the child needs.
The school is requesting the following items:

Composition books (not spiral
Pencils
Smaller size glue sticks

Pink brick erasers
CRAYOLA Crayons (16 to 24 count — not the large boxes)

CRAYOLA Markers

Wide rule loose leaf notebook paper
Highlighters — in a variety of colors
Graph paper

Sheet Protectors

Plastic 3 prong folders with pockets

Dry erase markers
Paper towels
Hand sanitizer

Tissues

We will have a collection site set up in the hallway outside the fellowship hall for

the next two weeks.



